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16 November 2022

Brian Warburton

Via email: fyi-request-21122-a863ed17@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Brian

Official information request relating to the determination of MHWS along Titahi Bay Road
| refer to your official information request dated 13 November 2022.

The information you have requested is enclosed. The questions you specified have been included as
numbered headings in bold below, with our response following each heading.

please provide me with the following information:

1. in the preparation of its consent application did PCC undertake a site-specific survey to
determine the alignment of MHWS.

Yes
2. if PCC undertook such a survey what was the outcome of that.

The information was used to inform the preferred design for the project and the resulting regional
consenting requirements

3. If PCC undertook such a survey what was the method used to determine the alignment of
the MHWS.

A previous survey from 2009 (attached) was used as a baseline and a correction applied, the
value of the correction is included in table 2-3 of the Coastal Resilience Consent Design and
Effects Assessment provided in the link below.

4. if no such survey was undertaken, was that a deliberate decision or was it an oversight.

N/A

5. if PCC didn't undertake an up-to-date site-specific survey and relied upon other
information about the location of the MHWS what was that other information it relied upon.

N/A
6. if the omission of such a survey was a deliberate decision the corresponding reasons.
N/A

For further context, please find:

Project documents on the Council website link here https://poriruacity.govt.nz/your-council/city-
projects/wi-neera-onepoto-shared-pathway-coastal-resilience-project/
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and specific discussion on the determination of MHWS in section 2 and 4 of the Coastal Resilience
Consent Design and Effects Assessment

If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact Moana Wyatt at
official.information@poriruacity.govt.nz.

Nga mihi
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Wendy Walker
Chief Executive
Kaiwhakahaere Matua
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